
 
 

 

June 15, 2021 
 Projects: 18-2252 and 15-1345 

 
PROJECT UPDATE 

SANITARY SEWER REPLACMENT 
CAWTHRA ROAD FROM BURNHAMTHORPE ROAD EAST TO BLOOR STREET  

 
What are we Doing? 
• In the next few days, you will see various construction activities (such as large sized equipment being 

mobilized) at the Bloor Street and Cawthra Road compound area to remove the tunnel boring machine.  
• Work from now until competition will include cleaning and testing of the new sewer, manhole installation 

and restoration of the shaft compound once all underground work is complete.  
 
Working Hours 
• Our contractor’s normal working hours are from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m.  These hours are consistent with the local 

municipality’s bylaws.  We understand this may cause some inconvenience, but a shorter working day 
would mean the work would take longer to complete. 

• Works are expected to be completed late fall 2021. 
 
Noise Level 
• You may notice some noise and vibrations from the upcoming construction activities. We will do everything 
possible to keep the noise to a minimum.  

 
Traffic, Driveway and Parking Information 
• We will manage traffic to minimize disruption to vehicles, cyclists and pedestrians. 
• We may need to temporarily reduce traffic to a single lane during some portions of work. 
• Due to construction activities, we may need to block your driveway for a short time.  We will contact you     

before we do this to arrange for the best time and for alternate access, if needed. 
• On-street parking will be reduced during construction. 
 
Project Updates 
• The Region of Peel will always let you know if there are any major changes to the plans. 
• All the project notices are on line at peelregion.ca/pw/construction/miss/15-1345.htm. 
• Follow Peel Public Works on Twitter for service updates and changes. 
 
Adam Morrin                                                                                                  Avalon Myers 
Project Manager, Wastewater Division                                                     Project Ambassador, Water Division 
905-791-7800, ext. 7825                                                                              416-457-3889 
adam.morrin@peelregion.ca                                                            avalon.myers@peelregion.ca  
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Construction project updates can be found at peelregion.ca/construction . 

 Follow Peel Public Works on Twitter for service updates and changes. 

 

Construction statement regarding COVID-19 
Construction is an essential service. We’re keeping employees, contractors and the community safe by 
complying with provincial regulations, physical distancing, using PPE and adjusting work schedules & shifts. 
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